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Position: General Registrant Locum Midwife; ONE month  

(June 25 - July 13, 2018, clinic only) with possible extension and/or 

half-time caseload permanently 

  

Family Care Midwives is looking for a General Registrant to cover an emergency sick leave 

covering clinic duties only from June 25 - July 13, 2018.  No on call work required for this 

month only.   
 

We are a busy and successful practice that opened in Southwest York Region in 2011.  We 

are a practice of 11 midwives currently. We work in a shared-call model, in teams of 2-4 

midwives, and take at least 3 months holiday per 13 months (more if part-time).    

We are located in Vaughan, near Canada’s Wonderland, and serve a socially and ethnically 

diverse community. As well as actively educating about and supporting home births, we 

currently have privileges at Mackenzie Health Hospital in Richmond Hill, a 2+ level 

hospital.  At Mackenzie Health, we work in full scope with epidural and oxytocin 

certification. We also support non-insured residents of Ontario and are connected with the 

Vaughan Community Health Center.  

 

This would be an excellent opportunity to get to know our practice and the community as 

we will be seeking a part-time midwife to start Jan 2019, perhaps earlier, for regular 

midwife duties both in clinic and on call.   
 

Our ideal candidate will have worked in full-scope practices.  If you are only able to work 

in June/July, we still encourage you to apply. 
 

Please send your resume along with a covering letter to:  

Attention: Sharon Swift, FCMresumes@gmail.com 

 

We thank all who are interested, but only those offered an interview will be contacted. 
 

 


